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April 2024 
 

A message from our Director 

Annunciation Preschool and our parish have been busy preparing for Easter Sunday!  

Easter Sunday marks the joyful end of our Lenten season of fasting and penitence.  All 

the staff of Annunciation Preschool wish you and your family a blessed Easter Break.  

We pray that you can spend some family time over the break; and your children will 

return to school well rested and excited to come back to school. As we celebrate this 

jubilant season, please pray for those less fortunate than us. 

We hope this time off is filled with incredible memories with family and friends! 

 

Miss Shannon 

Director 
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Averi, Dylan, Scott, and Valentino enjoying ART with Miss Sarah 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Monthly Classroom Prayer 

I see the moon. 

The moon sees me. 

God bless the moon, and God bless me. 

Amen 
  

Happy Birthday! 

The following children are celebrating their birthday this month:  Averi Pimentel (4/2), Camila 

Serrano (4/14), and Giovanna Sixtos (4/19).  Happy Birthday! 

 

Curriculum Snapshot 

Here is an overview of the curriculum we have planned this month: 

Your children are exploring these exciting Units:  

· Five Senses 

· Transportation 

· Insects 

· Gardening 

 

We are introducing the following Letters, along with the zoophonic sounds and zoophonic 

movements associated with each letter: 

· S 

· T 

· Letter Review S-T 

· U 

 

We are reviewing Numbers 9-10 and 0-1 

 

 

Pre-K Press 

The Pre-K students have been working on one-to-one correspondence, AB patterning, and Math 

STEM work.  We are also learning about money, sorting and categorizing.  In addition, Pre-K will 

celebrate Easter on Wednesday, March 27th with a simple celebration. Mark your calendars 

now for our Pre-K Mother’s Day Tea on Friday, May 3rd at 1:00 pm. You will receive additional 

details through LIllio.  Lastly, if you are interested in donating stickers and/or a small amount of 

candy, please speak with Miss Danielle. 

  

Scholastic Orders 

We are still re-evaluating our Scholastic Book Program.  Please speak with Miss Angie if you 

have any questions or would like to order books. 

  

Catholic Journey 



Help keep our Catholic traditions alive and thriving!  Try focusing on the following catholic 

prayer this month as part of your prayer ritual: 

 

Grace After Meals 

We give Thee thanks for all Thy benefits, O Almighty God, who livest and reignest world without 

end.  Amen.  May the souls of the faithful departed, through the 

mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen 

  

 

Child-Size Water Bottle 

Please remember to send your child to preschool and pre-k with a child-size water bottle as our 

temperatures start to rise. The water bottle should be small enough for your child to hold it in 

their hands securely.  Please LABEL! 

 

Upcoming Important Dates 

1. March 27th: Pre-K Easter Celebration 

2. April 8th: Preschool and Pre-K Resumes 

3. June 8th: Potluck and Summer Raffles 

4. June 27th: Last Day of Preschool and Pre-K 

5. June 28th: Preschool Kinder Promotion and Pre-K Celebration (Details coming) 

 

Monthly Early Dismissal Days 

1. Thursday, May 28th 

2. Wednesday, April 10th 

 

NO School Days 

1. Friday, March 29th through Sunday, April 7th 

2. Monday, May 27th (Memorial Day) 

 

Click below for monthly 
attachments! 


